
Contact: Eric  Mayne

Statement: Hose Seals

March 1, 2015,  Auburn Hills, Mich. - FCA US LLC is voluntarily recalling an estimated 2,211 cars globally to replace

fuel-delivery components that may leak.

 

An FCA US dealer alerted the Company to a possible fuel leak following a pre-delivery vehicle inspection. These

components had passed the supplier’s leak-testing, but FCA US engineers launched an investigation and discovered

certain hose seals may have been improperly installed.

 

The Company is unaware of any related injuries, accidents or customer complaints.

 

Affected are model-year 2015 Dodge Challenger SRT coupes and Dodge Charger SRT sedans equipped with 6.2-

liter V-8 engines. There are an estimated 2,012 in the U.S.; 148 in Canada; 30 in Mexico and 21 outside the NAFTA

region.

 

Affected customers will be notified and advised when they may schedule service. Customers with questions or

concerns may call the FCA US Customer Information Center at 1-800-853-1403.
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Additional information and news from Stellantis are available at: https://media.stellantisnorthamerica.com
 


